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LU.RPC.5032.6.2023.AK
NAVIGATION REPORT No. 2/2023

Pursuant to Article. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of July 20, 2017 - Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2022
pos. 2625 with later as amended) and art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland
navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022, item 1097, as amended). The Regional Water Management Board
in Lublin informs that according to the permit issued by the Director of the Warsaw Regional Office of
Inland Navigation in Bydgoszcz of July 25, 2023, reference number: Wa.426.38.2023.DD, an event will
be held on the water entitled: "Kayaking on the Bug River - 10th edition 500 KAYAKS.

The canoeing trip on the Bug River will take place on the following dates:

¢ August 5, 2023, at 11.00 - 20.00 - on the section from Drohiczyn (173.2 km) to Granne (143.2 km)
¢ August 6, 2023, at 9.00 - 14.00 - on the section from Granne (143.2 km) to the town of
Nur/Przewd6z Nurski (119.2 km).

Medical care will be provided by:
- 45 WOPR rescuers on single kayaks,
- 7 motor boats with WOPR lifeguards,
- Ambulance of the Provincial Ambulance Station in Bialystok.
Please exercise extreme caution when navigating the above — mentioned sections of the river.
Detailed information on shipping conditions is available from: the Catchment Board in Sokotéw
Podlaski, tel. (25) 781-28-58, 822 - 16292.
The above information was posted on the website of PGW WP RZGW in Lublin in the Navigation
announcements tab.
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